Lancaster & District Curling Club

Issue for March 2024

BETWEEN THE SHEETS

COMING EVENTS

End of Year Celebration
Saturday, May 25th from 4
to closing.

AGM

Wednesday, June 12th at
6:30 pm

Wine Appreciation Night
Sunday, June 23rd from 6
pm to 9 pm

Golf Tournament

Sunday, July 21st — 1 pm
shotgun start
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Greetings From the President
Hello all!

It's difficult to believe how quickly the season went
by. (Maybe it’s a sign of aging that time passes
more quickly or maybe it was just too much fun!)

There are a few people who will be leaving the
board as of June: James Doonan has served on
the board for many years in different capacities. He
saw us through COVID, instructed in our L2C &
Junior programmes, helped to secure Trillium
funding for club improvements, and could always be
counted on to bring sage advice to board
discussions. Colleen MacCulloch will also be
moving on from her board duties. Colleen’s
attention to detail, knowledge of tradition, and fierce
loyalty to our club have served her well in her role
as Membership Chair and in her work on our
website. The Board will also be losing Eugene
Balangero from our ranks. As Long Range Chair,
Eugene was instrumental in the renovation project
that took place in 2022. Eugene’s legal background
and general tenacity helped to see the project
through to its completion.

| would like to send out a very heart-felt thank you
to James, Colleen, and Eugene for their years of
service on the board and for their unyielding
dedication to our club.

Hope to see everyone at the end of year party!

Liz McCormick

President
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The Closing Bonspiel

~ The Closing Bonspiel was a very fun
- day! Heidi implemented a creative
method of scoring which produced
some very interesting game results!
Our “Winner Takes All Draw to the
Button Challenge” was a huge hit,
especially with Aris who took home
the cash prize. Thanks to all the
participants and a special thanks to
everyone who helped out to make it
such a great day!

| Silent Auction for Hospice

F

| At our End of Year Party, there will be a silent auction with all
| proceeds going to Hospice Cornwall. Here's a sneak peak at
some of the items up for bids:

~Dinner by Linda ~Habs Tickets ($400 value)
~Be Charmed Bracelets = ~Custom Pet Portrait
~Impact Curling Broom  ~Charcuterie Boards
~Edradour Highland Single Malt Scotch Whiskey

~ Gift certificates, household items, & more!

Please come out and support this very worthy cause!
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B
Pickle Ball Anyone?

Our Pickle Ball season will be
starting in June. More details
will be coming shortly. Contact
James Doonan if you have

questions.

jdoonan2@hotmail.com
L 4

Our Wine & Art Appreciation Night will take place from 6 pm to 9
pm on Sunday, June 23rd. This event will feature 8 types of wine,
light food pairings, and will be led by a guest sommelier who will

broaden the knowledge of all you oenophiles out there!

The cost will be $50/person.
To secure your spot, contact Liz McCormick or Shannon Rolin.

This evening will also be an opportunity to showcase some of the artistic
talent in our club. If you would like to submit some of your work, whether

it be a craft, jewellery, quilting, painting, etc., please contact

Shannon Rolin ~ rolinshannon@gmail.com
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LOOKING FORNEW BOARD MEMBERS
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FOR TEAM AWESOME




